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01/09/2021  11:55:292021/3735/P SUPC Ian Slesinger I am the neighbour of No. 39 Fairfax Place at No. 41 Fairfax Place. I have no objection to the proposed 

development as long as the owner builds exactly to the dimensions for the conservatory specified in their 

application,  and does not include any gutters overhanging the boundary (as proposed). It is also important 

that the owner that uses the clear glass roof above the height of the brickwork of the existing extention (as 

proposed in their plans) as we are concerned about light being blocked to our garden, which already suffers 

from reduced light due to an earlier loft conversion at No. 39 by previous owners. We would also ask that a 

condition be attached to use bricks that match as closely as possible to the existing older brickwork as we are 

concerned about the aesthetics and character of the boundary between our garden and the neighbouring 

property being adversely affected.
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